

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT LONG RANGE PLANNING MEMORANDUM

Date:

December 6, 2012

To:

Chair Farr, Members of the Board of Supervisors

From:

Jeff Hunt, AICP, Deputy Director of Long Range Planning

Bret McNulty, Planner

Subject:

Orcutt Community Plan Amendments Hearing Materials

During the December 4, 2012 hearing, the Board identified options, and continued consideration of the Orcutt Community Plan 2012 Amendments to the December 11, 2012 hearing.

The revised Board Letter and attachments for the December 11, 2012 hearing were not complete as of the standard distribution and therefore are not included in your Board packet.

The Board Letter and attachments regarding the Orcutt Community Plan Amendments will be delivered separately, on Friday December 7th.

We apologize for any inconvenience.